
..

j9,, UNITED STATES+
E NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONn
g I WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
s !

%, ...../

February 22, 1990

NOTE FOR: Don Lanham, IRM/DCB

FROM: Darl Hood, NRR/0RPE

Please add the enclosed letter to K. Carr from M. Kohn, dated September 21,
1990 (Enclosure 1), to the Document Control System and place copies in the
Docket Files (Nos. 50-424, 425, 321, and 326), and in the NRC and Local PDRs.
This letter was referenced in T. Murley's letter to M. Kohn, dated October 23,
1990 (Enciosure 2).

Also, the previously withheld letter to K. Carr from M. Kohn, dated October 1,
1990 (Accession No. 9011010042) should now be placed in the NRC and Local
PDRs, in accordance with Dick. Hoefling's Note to Vogtle File, dated December 12,
1990 (Enclosure 3). '
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